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Friday wreck closes highway 
(KAIR)--A stretch of U.S. Highway 59, in Buchanan County, Missouri was closed
Friday following a wreck. 

According to an emergency alert issued by the St. Joseph, Missouri Police
Department, the highway was closed at Highway 45 and Highway 116. 
The wreck was reported around 1:45 Friday afternoon. 
Details regarding the wreck aren't immediately available. 
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